
19.7.2016 

 

Dear HPFS Members, 

 

 

We thank you all for your continuing warm support and help to manage the affairs of 

the HPFS and to contribute for the realization of HPFS objectives. 

 

We are pleased to invite you to the N.P.O Set up general assembly of the Hiroshima 

Philippines Friendship Society which will take place on Saturday, July 30, 2016. 

Since 2012 establishment, the HPFS has been playing important roles to promote 

friendship and deeper understanding between the Philippines and Japan.  

In2014, the HPFS took a very important role in the disaster relief campaign for typhoon 

victims in Cebu Island. 

This is possible because of the widespread support of many benefactors and HPFS 

members like you. We believe HPFS has more power to go farther by becoming N.P.O.  

 

 

The following are agenda of the general assembly: 

 . Objective and mission of N.P.O Hiroshima Philippines Friendship Society 

 . Constitution matters after N.P.O 

 . Planning for 2016-2017 

 

 

Please come to attend the general assembly. In case you cannot come personally to the 

general assembly, please fill up the attached proxy form and return it by email to the 

HPFS by Sunday,24. 

Email address   : info@hpfriendship.com 

 

 

We hope for your continued support this year and years ahead. Thank you very much. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

(Ms.) Tomoe Yokohagi 

Chairperson, HPFS  

mailto:info@hpfriendship.com


Hiroshima Philippines Friendship Society 

Proxy form for the N.P.O set up General Assembly 

 

Please check one only 

 

・ Yes,   I am attending the HPFS general assembly 

・ No,    I am sorry I cannot attend the HPFS general assembly. I will designate the 

HPFS board to represent me and to cast my vote on any matter requesting my 

consent or vote. 

 

 

                              Printed name and signature 

 

                              Date of signing     

 

Please complete this form and email it to the HPFS by Sunday, 24 July  

 


